
  

  
     

  
    

  
 
                 

                
       

                    
    

   
 

   

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Michael Dornbusch <drmichaeldc@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 1:26 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 first prepublication draft comment 

External Email 

I want to express my concern about this proposed changes by auto insurance companies to reduce healthcare 
bills. This will undercut necessary treatments as providers will stop accepting these patients because of the 
unfair payment reductions to treat these patients. 
This will lead these patients to seek out more expensive care instead of using less invasive options for care and 
this increase their expenses. 
Yours in health, 

Michael Dornbusch, DC 
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